
THE WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL (BILSTON) (HIGH STREET) 20MPH 

SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2025 
 
 

Statement of Reason: 

 
 

A 20mph speed limit traffic order is proposed on High Street (Bilston) and its surrounding 

roads/streets which is dense with residential estates and a high volume of pedestrians, to help 

reduce the speed of vehicles in these roads, thus improving road safety for all road users and 

likely reduce the number of serious road traffic collisions. 

 

 


